
Grand Opening Announcement 

Dear Esteemed Guests, 

We are thrilled to announce the grand opening of our new hotel, Hotel Luxe, on March 1, 2024. 

Join us for this momentous occasion as we celebrate luxury, comfort, and hospitality. 

The festivities will begin at 3:00 PM with a ribbon-cutting ceremony, followed by guided tours 

of our elegant facilities, complimentary refreshments, and exclusive giveaways. 

We invite you to be among the first to experience our state-of-the-art rooms, exquisite dining 

options, and relaxing spa services. Your patronage means the world to us, and we can't wait to 

welcome you. 

Please RSVP by February 15, 2024 to info@hotelluxe.com or call us at (555) 123-4567. 

We look forward to celebrating this special day with you! 

Sincerely, 

The Hotel Luxe Team 
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